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To: USD 113 Board of Education 

From: David Glynn 

Date: 1/11/21 

Re: Board of Education Building Report 

 

Building Highlights: 

Throughout the Christmas Break, Chris Baumgartner, Mark Bestwick and Keith Cole worked tirelessly to 

clean the building and complete maintenance items. Their efforts are much appreciated. Custodial staff 

and teachers continue to manage sanitizing and disinfecting in order to keep the building clean and our 

SHS community as safe as possible.  

Upcoming Events: 

Basketball: 1/12, 1/15, 1/19, 1/22 & 23, 1/29  Wrestling: 1/14, 1/16, 1/19, 1/22&23, 1/28  Scholars 

Bowl: 1/11  Vocal Music: 1/30 & 31  Academic Recognition: 1/11-1/15  Other: Early Release & BOE 

meeting 1/11, Snowball Pep Rally and Crowning 1/15, Teacher In-Service (no school for students) 1/18 

& 1/29. 

Innovative Learning Opportunities: 

Xello/Individual Plans of Study- During the month of January students are working in their Advisories 

on: Student led conferences, course planners, updating experiences and completing storyboard reflection.  

In addition 12th grades are working on their Senior Videos. 

Social and Emotional Learning/Competencies- As we strive to offer more and greater opportunities for 

learning and growth, students continue utilizing the College and Career competencies. Our 9th graders are 

discussing and learning about Self- Regulation. 10th graders are considering and developing skills in 

regard to Assertiveness. The 11th-grade class is developing an understanding of Conflict Management 

while 12th graders make strides in learning about and practicing Self-Efficacy. You can access 

information as to these and the other competencies at http://www.cccframework.org/.  

Updates: 

Student Led Conferences take place February 1st and 3rd. This is a fruitful opportunity for SHS students, 

families and teachers to sit together to discuss individual progress, celebrate accomplishments and 

consider avenues for future successes. The student led conference experience fosters and strengthens the 

three-way partnership (Students, Families and School) that offers students the greatest potential for 

academic, social, and emotional growth.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

David Glynn 

http://www.cccframework.org/

